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Summary:
Chairman of the Asian Peoples' Anti-Communist League Central Liaison Office Young P.

Lee thanks General Ogden for supporting the anti-communist struggle in the Ryukyu
Islands.
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COoPY March 21, 1955

Major General D.A.D. Ogden
Deputy Governor

U.S. Civil Administration of the Ryukyu Islands
AP O331

Dear General Ogdent

(n bshalf of the people of Korsa, 1 have the honor to express our
deep appreciation for your letter of February 11, 1955, in which you
expressed supvort for our cause in fighting Commnist penetration of the
kyukyu and otner free unations of Asia.

We, the free peoples of Asia, are always grateful to the people and
Govermaent of the United States for the contimued endeavers to protect
democracy and cur free form of govermment. American diplomatic officers
in Scuth-East Asia heolped iiske it possible to form the Asian Peoples!
Anti-Communist League at the Chinhae Conference in June 195h. We will
appreciate it if you can give every possible assitance to the people in
tine Ryukyu Islands and to their reprssentatives. They can greatly streng-
then our ccmron stand by attending the next conference of the lLeague,
which i1s scheduled to be held in early May this year.

I an sending a letter to Ir. Tsal Chang, at 11 - 9 Nawa City, Ryukyu,
the Chief Delegate of the people of the Ryukyu Islands to- cur League,
informing him of your generous offer to help our cause in fighting Commnism
and protecting democratic ideals.

Again, I appreciate your warm support for the activities of the
League, and wish that the best of health be with you always.

Sincerely yours,

Young P. Tee
Chairman
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